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From: -------@excite.com 

Subject: RE: New Playa Grande Owners on 12/13/2008 - Fractional Ownership  

Date: 01/31/2009 03:12 PM  

To: fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 

 
  

Freddy, 

Thanks for the update, we'll wait to hear from you.  How's the weather there?  I'm sure it's much 
warmer than here, which is about 15 degrees.  Looking for winter to be over soon, we've had a 
very cold and snowy winter. 

Thanks again, 

 


